
ikeGPS Group Limited Announces the Retirement of Peter Britnell 

ikeGPS advises that Mr Peter Britnell is retiring as a director of the Company with effect from 9th 
August, 2017. 

On behalf of the Board, Rick Christie, Chairman of ikeGPS Group, thanked Mr Britnell for his 
outstanding service as a Board Member. The Board acknowledges the significant contributions of 
Mr Britnell over 11 years serving as a Board Member, Mr Christie noting, “his depth of 
international experience, commercial acumen and financial management have greatly 
contributed to the growth of ikeGPS”. 

The Board warmly wishes Mr Britnell all the best in his future endeavours. 

 


